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Registrar’s Report, Susan O’Loughlin 

Registration for the 2020 All Star I Conference opened as planned on January 1, 2020, the same day the 

World Health Organization was sent to investigate a cluster of pneumonia cases in China. On-time 

registrations for All Star I closed on the usual March 10th registration deadline. The World Health 

Organization declared the COVID-19 pandemic on March 11th. On April 27th, all Star Island 

conferences were cancelled. This report summarizes registration activity up to April 27, 2020. 

Registrations were slow during the 2020 registration period with a total of 294 registrations (compared 

to 354 in 2019 and 331 in 2018). (Note: 2 staff children were registered for the conference for the 

purpose of participating in the children’s program but are not included in any of our registration 

numbers.) We had 13 people cancel (4 pre-acceptance; 9 post-acceptance) 

In 2020, registered conferee ages ranged from 3 months to 91 years. The percent of children 17 and 

under was lower than past years. The percent of 18-39 year olds was slightly higher, and 40-59 year olds 

was consistent with prior years. The percent of conferees 60+ is stable (of note, 10 of the 13 

cancellations were in this age group and COVID-19 was cited as the cause of the cancellation).  

Demographics by Group Total and Percent of Conferee Total. 

  2012 2013 2014 2015 2016 2017 2018 2019 2020 

17 and 

under 

92 

(34%) 

93 

(32%) 

83 

(27%) 

92 
(29%) 

89 
(29%) 

94 
(30%) 

80 
(25%) 

88 
(26%) 

67 
(21%) 

18 to 39 
17 

(6%) 

31 

(11%) 

47 

(15%) 

35 
(11%) 

49 
(16%) 

44 
(14%) 

48 
(15%) 

46 
(14%) 

52 
(18%) 

40 to 59 
102 

(38%) 

115 

(40%) 

118 

(38%) 

106 
(34%) 

107 
(34%) 

104 
(33%) 

106 
(33%) 

105 
(31%) 

89 
(30%) 

60+ 
61 

(22%) 

51 

(18%) 

50 

(16%) 

67 
(21%) 

66 
(21%) 

72 
(23%) 

86 
(27%) 

88 
(26%) 

83 
(28%) 

unknown     9 13 0 4 0 7 3 

Total 272 290 307 313 311 318 320 334 294 
 

 


